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     LOTTERY 

Our lottery is growing 

fast, and we are 

delighted! We now 

have 117 supporters, 

with a weekly prize of 

over £50. Our annual 

profit is £3660. Don’t 

miss out, sign up now!    

 

    
 

GIVING MACHINE 

We have 37 givers, 

with a total of £916 

donated. Please sign 

up to support our 

PTA. 

 

 

CHRISTMAS FAIR 
     

   
 

We can’t believe that Christmas is just 

around the corner! Our fabulous 

Christmas Fair will take place on Thursday 

21st November between 6.30 pm to 8.30 

pm in Bearsden Academy.  

Our Christmas Fair is sure to be a busy 

evening, with over 50 stalls being present. 

A variety of stalls will be available to suit 

everyone including jewellery, home 

baking, beauty products, arts and crafts, 

christmas decorations to name but a 

few.  

 
On top of that you won’t go hungry! We will 

have our chocolate fountain, popcorn 

stalls, hot dog stall, and our popular tea 

room with mince pies and krispy kreme 

donuts.   

A big thank you to everyone for your 

generosity so far. We have a growing 

supply of prizes for our Christmas Tombola. If 

you have any bottles, boxes of chocolates, 

biscuits, or beauty products that you could 

donate, please hand in to the school office. 

BACK TO THE 80S 

We loved the school 

show! Well done to all 

our teachers and 

children who worked 

incredilbly hard. We 

were delighted to be 

a small part by 

serving refreshments. 


